Academic Affairs Projects in support of “Engaging Challenge:  The Sesquicentennial Plan”

The Academic Affairs commitment is to provide distinctive curricular and co-curricular programs, academic support services, scholarly and creative work, and contributions to our communities in support of institutional vitality, intellectual rigor, engagement, world awareness, and solutions.  
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As a division we will work to expand resources and to allocate resources in a manner that strengthens academic excellence even in challenging budget times.
Vitality


 08-09 project:  Departments and programs will collaborate with Extended Learning and Graduate Studies to launch educational options at the Metro Center and in Summer Sessions that will serve new types of students/professionals and develop new revenue streams.

08-09 project:  Programs and services will study student survey and retention data and help implement appropriate recommendations of the Retention Task Force.
Intellectual Rigor

08-09 project:  The WAC coordinator, CELT, and other units will strengthen writing-across-the-curriculum through regular professional development for faculty;  Provost’s Council will solicit and review proposals for a high quality writing center.


08-09 project:  A representative committee will identify strategies of helping all students on our campus to develop appropriate levels of scientific and quantitative literacy for 21st-century lives.

Engagement

08-09 project:  Faculty and staff in Academic Affairs will collaborate with others in Oswego and the surrounding region to develop projects that will enhance the quality of life in our community and its appeal to new businesses and residents.
World Awareness

08-09 project:  Programs (including general education) will review and, if needed, revise their learning outcomes and courses to ensure students develop the multicultural and global knowledge and skills needed in their lives and careers.

Solutions

08-09 project:  Programs and services will contribute to the Climate Commitment through adoption of sustainability practices and development of new courses and/or programs.
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